
A message to all Central Maine Healthcare Team Members from Incident Command

Team Members, 

The CDC recently loosened its recommended guidelines for wearing masks, and most states, including

Maine, have adopted those standards. In Maine, they will go into effect on May 24. Unfortunately, this has

led to a great deal of confusion among Central Maine Healthcare Team Members, as well as among patients

and visitors. 

To be clear: mask restrictions for Central Maine Healthcare hospitals and all its buildings have not
changed! It is critical that all who enter our buildings continue to wear a medical -issued mask at all
times. 
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